From: Lawyer, Dennls

To: nfebo@specenapr.com

Subject: SPEC GROUP PSC, Request for Additional Information Concerning Application for a License Amendment, Control
6096438

Date: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 10:40:00 AM

Dear Mr. Pedro Febo,

This is in reference to your letter dated August 14, 2018, requesting for amendment to
Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 52-24862-01, Docket No. 03029474. In order
to continue our review, we need the following additional information:

You provided a couple of pictures of the security arrangement associated with the facility
you wish to add to the license. NUREG-1556, Volume 1, Rev. 2, “Consolidated Guidance
About Materials Licenses Program-Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses,”
section 8.9 states for the licensee to provide a facility diagram for each permanent portable
gauge storage location. Include on the diagram the use of adjacent areas (including above
and below), and information relevant to public dose and security as discussed in Sections
8.10.5, “Public Dose,” and 8.10.6, “Operating, Emergency, and Security Procedures,”
respectively, in NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 2, “Consolidated Guidance About Materials
Licenses: Program- Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses.” Please provide a
facility diagram for your new location which includes use of the adjacent areas including
above and below. Please provide the distance the gauges will be stored away from
personnel who would be normally working in the area on a continuous basis.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at
the Region 1 Office (Address below) and refer to Mail Control No. 609648. If you have
technical questions regarding this letter, please call me at (610) 337-5366.

Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter. The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail. If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not wish to
pursue your application OR amendment request.

Please respond by e-mail to acknowledge that you have received the e-mail request for
additional information.

Region 1 Office Mailing Address: Licensing Assistance Team, US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region |, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406-

2713. ‘

Dennis Lawyer
U.S. NRC Region 1
Health Physicist
610-337-5366
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